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Work in Merri Park and pedestrian/cyclist detour 

We will be undertaking essential works in Merri Park in early May and this work is 

scheduled to be complete by the end of June, weather permitting.  

These works will involve rehabilitation of manholes, relining of the sewer and 

bypass pumping of sewage flows.  

What to expect 

• Set-up of work areas with temporary fencing 

• Heavy vehicles and machinery will access the work area via Sumner Avenue 

and Eunson Avenue and will travel along footpaths into Merri Park* 

• Changes to shared user pathway* 

• Bypass pumping in place to divert sewer flows while works take place. 

• Construction work hours will be during both the day and night, seven days a 

week 

• Pruning and removal of vegetation and trees as required to access the site. 

* refer map below 

Indicative site layout and changes to shared user pathway: 

 



 

 

 

  

General information 

• We will be using various construction machinery including construction utes, 
haulage trucks, pumps, generators and mobile cranes  

• Increased noise levels may be experienced during working hours 
• Site facilities will be set up including a lunch room and toilets 

• Changes to shared user paths will be well signed with detour routes 
prominently displayed  

• Temporary fencing will be extended to the ground in dog leash free zones 

• Work site will be repaired and reinstated to original condition upon 
completion of works. 

 

More information  

Melbourne Water is committed to minimising impacts 

throughout the delivery of this project and will provide 
you with regular updates. 

 

email: merricreeksewer@melbournewater.com.au  

phone: 1800 887 043  

website:www.melbournewater.com.au 

 
 
 

 
TTY  

13 36 77 
 

 
Interpreter 
Services 
13 14 50  

 


